
Provisional SEPRS Strategic Plan for 2024-2029 

As Emeritus(a) Professor … 

1. We abide by the BOR (Board of Regents) Resolution 19-31 regarding the Policy on 
Emeritus(a) Professor. 

2. We take a pride in having the honor and privilege to play a special role as 
Emeritus(a) Professor in providing support for the Mission of UOG (University of 
Guam), including teaching, research, and service, whenever and wherever appropriate 
with our highest standards, wisdom, and integrity.  

3. We extend our collegial relationships to all members of the UOG community for 
the good of the UOG community.     

4. We are pleased to continue one of our major signature programs, namely 
prestigious SEPRS (Society of Emeritus Professors and Retired Scholars) 
Scholarships, to outstanding and deserving fulltime UOG students on a competitive 
basis annually.  

5. We are pleased to continue to expand the SEPRS Legacy Papers written by our 
members which represent a valuable archival resource concerning the historical 
development of UOG. The SEPRS Legacy Papers are available online through the 
SEPRS website. Plans to publish a hard copy book and start a SEPRS Legacy Speaker 
Series are being contemplated. Accumulated combined total years of service to UOG 
by active SEPRS members exceed one thousand years.  

6. We have appointed a Hawaii Regional Coordinator and are also appointing a 
Coordinator in CONUS to enhance networking among SEPRS members who reside 
off-island. 

7. We offer the services of our SEPRS members as mentors for UOG students through 
the UOG Triton Advising Center. 

8. We possess a wealth of institutional memory for UOG as the most senior members 
of the UOG community.  In the areas of university and community service, some 
SEPRS members are available and willing to assist UOG during legislative budget 
hearings and other legislative matters, if appropriate.  

9. We are pleased to regularly attend UOG commencements which represent an 
important rite of passage for our UOG graduates. We are available to serve on 
university committees whenever possible and appropriate.   

 



10. We submit our annual report to the UOG Senior Vice President and Provost, 
outlining contributions in the areas of teaching, research, service, and philanthropy. 
The SEPRS annual reports are available online through the SEPRS website. 

  

 


